

Oslo, 13 July 2016

## Dear David

I would like to thank you for the cooperation we have enjoyed during your tenure as Prime Minister of the United Kingdom.

I have appreciated the times that we have been able to consult with one another at various international gatherings, as well as in bilateral settings. I have also greatly appreciated the long-standing cooperation between our political parties.

The close relationship between the UK and Norway has been an asset in many different circumstances, and I am confident that these strong ties will continue to benefit both our countries and the causes we rally to support.

I sincerely hope that we will have further opportunities to exchange views in the time ahead, and I wish you every success with the continuation of your mandate as Member of Parliament.

Yours sincerely

Erna Solberg

The Right Honourable David Cameron, MP Prime Minister of the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland London